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“Subject: RE: N8033 Kalba: Approval - Repeat Sheath Test for 132kV Cable
From: "Hassan Sadek (TRANSCO)" <hassans@transco.ae>

Sent: 02/03/2014 12:01:17 PM

To: "Salameh, Ahmad" <Ahmad.Salameh@mottmac.co.ae>

Inayat.Hathiari@mottmac.com;"Said Abbas Mohammed (TRANSCO)"
<said.abbas@transco.ae>;chandra@gquilf.Intecc.com

- cc

Greeting

Please be informed that technical interview for Mr. Swarndeep Kr. Gupta from
PLQ subcontractor was conducted today and found satisfactory for the LV
testing of 132kv cables.

This is for your information and further necessary action.

Regards

http://www.adwea.ae/http://www.adwea.ae/

Hassan Sadek

Engineering & Commissioning Engineer

Email: hassans@transco.ae

T: 4971 3 7082629 M: +971 50 5331406

PO Box 173, Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates | http://www.transco.ae/

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

OUR VISION | TRANSCO will be a leading international provider of
transmission services for portable water and electricity.

OUR MISSION | TRANSCO will ensure the availability delivery of an essential
public service by transmitting potable water and electricity safely,

securely and reliably whilst achieving the optimum balance of performance,
risk, cost and sustainable development.

OUR VALUES | Stakeholder Focus, Teamwork, Continuous Improvement, Socially
Responsible.

From: Hassan Sadek (TRANSCO)

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 2:00 PM

To: 'Salameh, Ahmad'

Cc: Hathiari, Inayat Z (Inayat.Hathiari@mottmac.com); Said Abbas Mohammed
(TRANSCO)

Subject: RE: N8033 Kalba: Approval - Repeat Sheath Test for 132kV Cable

Greeting
Please send the below mentioned candidate for technical interview on coming
Sunday 02/03/2014 12:30 PM at TRANSCO AL Ain office.
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